
 

Snoopy Movie Big Screen Cinema 
 

Thursday 31st March 2016, 3.30 – 6.00 p.m. 
 

9th March 2016 
 
Dear Parent, 

 
“Life always seems complicated for Charlie Brown, the boy who always tries his 
best against seemingly impossible odds. When the Little Red-Haired Girl moves 
into his neighborhood, Charlie Brown develops a crush on her. Meanwhile, his 
best friend Snoopy embarks on an epic adventure in a fantasy world. As a World 
War I flying ace, the lovable beagle pursues his nemesis, the Red Baron, while 
also trying to win the heart of a beautiful poodle named Fifi. 
 

St. Gabriel’s Friends’ Association would like to invite all children in school to view this only recently 
released film.  It will be shown straight after school on Thursday 31st March, finishing at approximately 
6.00 p.m.  There will be a short interval when a hot dog and choc ice (vegetarian/gluten free option 
available) and drink will be served. This is sure to make a fabulous treat for the end of term.  Tickets £5. 
 
Please return the slip to the school office by Thursday 24th March. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
B. Haigh  
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Snoopy Movie Big Screen Cinema 

Thursday 31st March 2016 
 
 
I would like _________ ticket/s for my child/ren @ £5.00 each 

 

My child can/can not have a choc ice.  *Please delete as appropriate 

Name/s: ________________________________________________ class/es: _________  
 
I enclose: £ __________ 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________________ 


